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A Welcome Letter for Commuter Students - Summer 2022 

 

Dear Commuter Students: 

 

Welcome! Pioneer and I are so glad to have you on campus this year. We have spent the summer 

planning and preparing for your return. Our dining facilities have been thoroughly cleaned and 

sanitized for your safety, based on governmental and health department guidelines. Our entire 

team is committed to providing you with the highest quality dining program we can safely offer. 

We hope you feel welcomed and cared for in our dining facilities. 

 

In addition to the new offerings and features we plan to bring to you; we will have regularly 

scheduled bonus bites and monthly specials.  We hope you will join us for meals often.  The 

service is all you can eat for one low price.   

 

Breakfast ....................................... $6.00 

Lunch ............................................ $7.00 

Dinner ........................................... $7.50 

Late Night ..................................... $6.00 

Premium/Special  .......................... $8.00 

10-Lunch Punch Card .................. $52.25 

10-Dinner Punch Card ................. $57.25 

Lunch Only Meal Plan) ......... $417/Semester (Mon-Fri) 

Dinner Only Meal Plan ......... $454/Semester (Mon-Fri) 

All Inclusive Meal Plan ....... $1,365/Semester 

 

In addition to the casual prices shown above, we offer discounted flex dollar accounts.  These 

accounts allow you the opportunity to buy credit for meal purchases which can be accessed with 

your student ID.  You may purchase these convenient options from my office personally or go 

online to oncampusdining.com/mlc-wels.  

 

Jobs are available year-round with dining and banquet services.  Students do not have to be work 

study eligible and I would be glad to work around your school schedule, should you be interested 

in working on campus. 

 

My team and I hope you feel welcomed and cared for in our dining facilities.  Looking forward 

to meeting you this upcoming semester. 

 

Mike Beranek 
Food Service Director 

Martin Luther College 

diningservices@mlc-wels.edu   
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